
April 23, 2024 

 
Thank You Drummond School Freshman Class   
for your Hard Work, Dedication to Community  

and Leading by Example. 
Drummond School Freshman Class Working Group April 23rd,  

consisted of 
Drummond Freshman Class Volunteers and 2 Leaders. 

Special Thank You Christian Pfendler, for your donation of wood chips and your 

participation of wood chip placement. 

Drummond Freshman Class began by whitewashing the Drummond “D”; followed by clean up efforts 

on the exterior yard at Drummond Town Hall; then completed their service by placing wood chips 

around trees at Drummond’s East End Park; kicking off preparation for Celebrating Town of 

Drummond’s 2024 Arbor Day. 

National Arbor Day takes place the last Friday in April; April 26, 2024. 
*Stay posted for date announcement of Town of Drummond’s 2024 Arbor Day. 



Drummond School Freshman Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Town of Drummond 


